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Cash for Clobber 

 

Pre- Christmas clear out in aid of our school. You can 

recycle any unwanted items of clothing, bed linen, 

duvet covers, pillow cases, baby blankets and towels. 

These items can be placed in black bin liners and 

dropped off at the school from Wednesday 27th 

November & Thursday 28th November 8.30 a.m.- 

5.30 p.m. and on Friday morning. 

   

    

Pantomime in An Coire 

 

R1 and R2 pupils will have an opportunity to attend a 

Panto in Irish in An Coire on Monday 2nd December 

at 10.45 a. m. There will be a cost of £3  

per child. 

 

                                          

Whole School Bi-lingual Carol Service 

 

Parents, family and friends are invited to join with 

all of the school staff and pupils as we prepare to 

celebrate the Birth of Christ in St. Mary's Church, 

Maghera. The Carol Service will take place on 

Tuesday 10th December at 7.00 p.m.  
 

 

Christmas Dinner  

 

Christmas dinner for pupils and staff will be served 

on Wednesday 11th December in our school canteen. 

 

School Admission 2020 
There will be an open morning and evening for 

parents wishing to enrol a child for admission in 

September 2020. The morning session will take place  

on Thursday 12th December from 10.00 a.m. – 11.00 

a.m. The evening session will also take place on 

Thursday 12th December from 7.30 a.m. – 8.30 
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Christmas Disco 
Friends of St. Brigid's / Bunscoil Naomh Bríd invite 

all of our pupils to a fundraising Christmas disco in 

An Coire on Thursday 19th December from 7.00-

8.30 p.m. 

 
 

Split the Pot 

 

Our Split the Pot fundraiser is proving to be very 

successful and we have had some delighted winners 

to date. We would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for your continued support.  

 

Christmas Holidays 

 

School will close on Friday 20th December at 12 

noon for the Christmas Holidays. We would like to 

wish all our pupils and their families a happy and 

peaceful Christmas. 

 

Back to School 
School will re-open for all pupils on Monday 6th 

January 2020 
 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Eucharistic Adoration will take place for all Year 6 

pupils on Tuesday 7th January 2020 at 1.30 p.m. in 

school. assembly hall. 

 

Science Lessons 

Year 7 pupils will have a series of 4 science lessons 

in St. Patrick's College, Maghera as part of their 

World Around Us Curriculum. The first lesson will 

take place on Friday 10th January 2020 with the 

remaining lessons taking place on the following 3 

consecutive Fridays. 
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